
The attention of all staff is directed to the passing of –:


                    Garry Ralph McLean  -:  2302235


                        DOB -:  29th October 1954   


                        General Hand Engineering              


Garry joined the SAMFS on the 30th October 2003 as a Hose Room Officer in BATA.


Garry then acted as a Building Services Officer for a short period in 2009 / 2010.


Garry then became a General Hand working in the Engineering Workshops, Special Operations 

and from 2014 to present with Learning and Development.


Garry passed away peacefully on Thursday 28th January 2021 whilst in Stockland Ridgehaven 

Rise Retirement Village Ridgehaven.


Date: Tuesday 9th February 2021


Time:    1400 Hours


Venue:    Harrisons Funerals


                  63 Golden Grove Road Ridgehaven



